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Dear Sir or Madam! 

 

I highly oppose the SB181 proposal! I order this bill not be passed! 

 As an animal rights advocate and pet lover this would destroy and highly harm cats 

and dogs. Secondly, this would cause emotional damage to the animals and highly 

upset owners of pets. Dogs and Cats are the most valuable, precious gift to the 

world. They serve a purpose for the emotional support to humans and show the most 

unconditional love to humanity! They do not deserve to be tortured for the sake of 

humanity! 

 

Lastly, public funds should be used to promote positive changes for the environment, 

design facilities for natural pathic medicine discoveries and saving mother nature and 

all creatures great and small who make this Earth a more loveable, peaceful place to 

live. 

 

Sincerely, 

Barbara J Tiede (Animal Rights Advocate and Concerned Citizen) 


